
From: S Charkin 
Sent: 19 October 2022 10:08 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref 2022/4207/T 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
I am writing in support of Application ref 2022/4207/T.  
We are in favour of the removal of both the trees in the application. They are 
too large for the space and inappropriate.  
We look forward to their removal and are sure some wonderful and more 
suitable planting will happen instead. 
Yours faithfully 
Steven and Sue Charkin 
Silverdale, Vale of Health, London, NW3 1AN 
 


